
While many city services, schools and private 
businesses are impacted by the #Coronavirus national 
emergency, the 2020 Census is still happening, and 
everyone can complete their Census from their homes!

In March, households were mailed information 
on three ways to participate: online, by phone or by 
mail. Only one person per household needs to fill out 
the Census with information about everyone living in the home, regardless of 
relationship to each other.

You are encouraged to self-respond to the 2020 Census by April 30, 2020. 
Starting in May, the Census Bureau will begin in-person follow-ups to households 
who haven’t responded. All Census responses need to be received no later than 
August 14, 2020. Remember: If you connect with a Census worker, they will never ask 
for social security numbers, bank account numbers, money, or donations.

The results from the U.S. Census helps to distribute $675 billion in federal funds 
to support programs in education, healthcare, transportation, parks and recreation 
services and other important local resources. Counting everyone in your household 
is your opportunity to help our community receive funding. iCount2020.info.

Coronavirus 
City Resources

Ask Your Questions 
602-262-3111 

ContactUs@Phoenix.gov

News Updates 
Phoenix.gov/Newsroom
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(Please note: Events promoted in other 
editions of this newsletter may now be 

cancelled or postponed)
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Centers for Disease Control 

CDC.gov/Coronavirus
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AZDHS.gov/Coronavirus
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2020 Census Count Continues!

The city of Phoenix is committed to 
the safety of all residents, businesses 
and visitors regarding the COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) national emergency. New 
information is being evaluated daily by city 
leadership to best serve everyone. 

At the time of this publication, all city 
libraries, indoor recreation centers and 
senior centers are closed. All public events, 
classes, activities and group meetings 
hosted by the city are either postponed or 
cancelled. Also, many city buildings now 
require customers to make appointments 
before entering.

Get the latest information from the 
city's social media @cityofphoenixAZ, visit 
Phoenix.gov/Newsroom , call our special 
call center 602-262-3111 or email your 
question to ContactUs@Phoenix.gov.

Keeping Kids Busy While at Home
With students at home during the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) health emergency, there 

are many free resources from the city of Phoenix for the whole family to use:
Phoenix Public Library: Check out Tumble Books which are talking picture books, 

Storytime Online features children's authors and celebrities reading to kids and 
Kanopy Kids streams child-friendly videos & movies. To use all of the Phoenix Public 
Library's free online resources, you only need a free library card. To get started, visit: 
Phoenixpubliclibrary.org/kids.

PHXTV Classroom: Digital stream of educational TV programming for kids. Each 
day a different variety of topics will air including stories about history, science and 
nature. Watch new content daily 9 - 11 a.m., with repeats 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. Watch online 
at Phoenix.gov/PHXTV or on PHXTV Cox 11 or CenturyLink 8005. And to access all of 
PHXTV's shows, programming and features, visit YouTube.com/CityofPhoenixAZ.
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